
 

 

 

 

  

 

 
The criteria for participating are:  
 

• Being a representative of a National Coalition; 

• Having received an invitation to participate from the EPF Secretariat; 

• Capacity to transfer learning and knowledge to their peers within the organisation and their 
networks (board representative, executive role within the organisation) 

• Good working knowledge of English 

• Application form dully filled and confirmed by EPF. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

This seminar arises from the EPF 2017 Work Programme, which has received funding from 
the European Union, in the framework of the Health Programme.  
Disclaimer: The content of this seminar reflects only the author’s views and the Executive 
Agency is not responsible for any use that may be made of the information contained 
therein.  

 


